
Board of Principals
Following an extensive study carried out by the Office of the
High Representative at the request of the Peace Implementation
Council,  the  coordinating  structure  of  the  International
Community in Bosnia and Herzegovina was “streamlined” in 2002
so as to eliminate overlapping effort and responsibilities and
increase effectiveness. As part of this process, a Board of
Principals was established, under the chairmanship of the High
Representative, to serve as the main coordinating body of
International  Community  activity  in  BiH.  The  Board  of
Principals meets every two weeks in Sarajevo. Its members are
OHR,  CoE,  EU,  EUFOR,  IMF,  IRMCT,  NATO  HQ  Sarajevo,  OSCE,
Sweden, Switzerland, UN, UNDP, UNHCR, World Bank.
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